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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

5th AVENUE INFRASTRUCTURE UPGRADES 

DESCRIPTION 

The sanitary sewer, storm sewer, and watermain on 

5th Ave and surrounding area (see on map) are past 

their useful life and will be replaced to maintain a 

quality level of service to the Community.  

The sanitary sewer main downstream from the L&S 

lift station will be upgraded to allow future 

development along Highway 11 West. 

Properties impacted by this construction will be 

restored at the discretion of the Director of 

Infrastructure Services.  

IMPACT TO TRAVELLERS 

CONSTRUCTION LOCATION 

Various Locations – See Above for Map 

START DATE & ESTIMATED END DATE 

Tuesday, April 2, 2024 to 

Friday, June 28, 2024 

This is an estimated time of construction. The 

length of time required is subject to change. 

STAY INFORMED 

    View all current road notices at    Follow @CochraneOntario  

    www.municipal511.ca     on Facebook and Twitter 

If you have any questions or concerns, staff will be pleased to respond by phone or email. 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience during this work. 

Residents within the construction zone will have 

access to their properties at all times.  

Separate notices will be given prior to any 

temporary road closures during construction.  

Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained.  

Location of Work 

http://www.municipal511.ca/

